
   

 

 

 

 

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford   

   Napier St Creswick        Duke St Daylesford 

     

 
  We are child safe Parishes, committed to safeguarding children & vulnerable adults.  

  We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung People as the Traditional Custodians  of the land  on which we live. 

We pay our respect to Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Sunday February 5th 2023  5th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year A) 

Parish Priest     

Fr Justin Driscoll 

    

Admin & Safeguarding Officer   

Leonie Keynes    

 

Parish Office  

13 Duke St Daylesford 

0448 220 685      

PO Box 518 Daylesford 3460 

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

Office Hours  

Wed & Fri 11.30am - 4.00pm          

Thursday 9.00am - 2.00pm 

 

Parish School Principals                                               

St Augustine’s Bambi Afford  

   Shaun Mohr  

   5345 2106 

St Michael’s Tim Hogan 

   5348 1261                                     

Mass Times                                         

Sunday 12th February   

9.00am  Creswick  

10.30am  Daylesford  

 

10.00am Masses this week 

(Note the change of time)

Daylesford    Tuesday 7th  

Creswick   Friday 10th    

 

We welcome the students, 

staff and families of our      

Parish Primary schools to our 

weekday Masses this week for 

the Opening School Masses.  

 

Mass Times                                         

Sunday 19th February   

6.30pm Vigil Sat 18th          

Daylesford  

9.00am  Creswick  

Recent death 

James Leonard, (Dunnstown)  

Des Lloyd (Wendouree) 

Anniversaries 

Creswick  

James Murphy,                        

Julia Conaughton,                                       

Fr Emmanuel Green,              

Alice Murphy,                         

William Retson,                     

Johannes Kors ,Alice Foley,  

 

Daylesford   

Ivan Cizmadija                        

Josephine Toner,                             

Norman Collins, Peter Wake,  

Allan Hall .  

 

Project Compassion Sunday 

 February 19, 2023 

Bishop Paul Bird will launch 

Project Compassion on          

Sunday, February 19, 2023 

during the 5 pm Mass at St 

Patrick’s Cathedral, Ballarat.   

 

 

Pope’s Prayer intention for February  

For parishes:  We pray that parishes, placing communion at 

the centre, may increasingly become communities of faith, 

fraternity and welcome towards those most in need. 

www.thepopevideo.org.  

Word of God Sunday, February 5th, 2023 

The Church in Australia celebrates today the 

Sunday of the Word of God. Pope Francis            

established the day, which is devoted to “the   

celebration, study and dissemination” of the 

Word of God. To acknowledge the importance of 

the Word of God proclaimed at our Masses, and 

as a way of recognising those who proclaim that 

Word for us at our Sunday Masses, we will          

commission all of those who undertake this         

ministry at our Masses today. This will take 

place after the homily before the Creed. 

The following parishioners will be commissioned 

for their ministry of Proclaiming the Word of 

God 

Creswick 

Neil Doolan, Louise Hall, Barbara Henderson,  

Alastair Hurst, Roland Kaval, Anna & Lee  

Schlooz, Kevin Stephens, Doreen Streckfuss, 

Kevin Tolhurst, Bernie & Pat Tacey and           

Carol Veit. 

Daylesford 

Bronwyn Barlow, Carmel Bolton, Jude Brown, 

Diane Corro, Marie Righetti, Frank Stephens, 

David Stutt,, Ian Tinetti, Tony Torpy and        

Sandra Whiffin  

With Pope Francis we express our appreciation 

I would like to conclude by simply thanking 

those who work to make sure that the Word of 

God is shared, proclaimed and put at the centre 

of our lives.  Thank you to those who study and 

delve into the riches of the Word.  Thank you to 

the pastoral workers and to all Christians       

engaged in the work of listening to and spread-

ing the Word, especially lectors and catechists. 

World Day of Prayer - Friday March 3rd  at 

5.30pm hosted by St Peter’s Daylesford with      

refreshments to follow. 

GOD IS ON THE JOURNEY TOO  

Lenten Reflection resource 

Chris Monaghan has created a timely 

Lenten  resource “God is on the Journey, 

Too “ that speaks to the concerns- &          

weariness of Australians who have spent 

several years  dealing with the Covid 

pandemic.  

 If you wish to order a copy, please call or 

email the parish office by Friday 10th 

February Copies are $10.00 each 

 

News from St Augustine’s School  

Tom Sexton, Executive Director Catholic 

Education Ballarat, has written to the 

community of St Augustine’s school      

advising that Terry Brennan will be on 

personal leave for term 1 to enable his 

recovery from ill health. Bambi Afford 

and Shaun Mohr have been appointed co-

principals in the interim. They are also  

co- principals for St Columba’s Ballarat 

North. 

 

St Peter’s Daylesford 

Cuppa after 10.30am Mass in the Parish 

Centre today  Sunday  February 5th.           

All parishioners and visitors are                

welcome! 

http://www.thepopevideo.org

